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1st March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
As part of the Mini Police programme Year Five have been undertaking with Hertfordshire Constabulary, a 
retired service dog, that has been temperament tested and will remain on lead at all times, will be visiting 
the children. 
 
Please inform the Year Five class teachers if you have any concerns. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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